ADDENDUM #2

PATRICIA A. PESHKA JOSEPH J. SOLOMON

PURCHASING AGENT MAYOR

CITY OF WARWICK

PURCHASING DIVISION
3275 PosT ROAD
WARWICK, RHODE ISLAND 02886
TEL (401) 738-2013
FAX (401) 737-2364

To:  All Prospective Bidders
From: Patricia A. Peshka, Purchasing Agent@lp
Date: April 27,2020

Re: Bid2021-019 Brass Fittings & Valves

Addendum #2

Please be advised that the information provided comprises Addendum # 2.

Due to COVID-19 and social distance regulations we are allowing only (1) one person from each
company to attend the bid opening.

The bid opening has been tentatively postponed as follows.
Sealed bids will be received by the Purchasing Division, Warwick City Hall, 3275 Post Road,
Warwick, Rhode Island 02886 up until 11:30 AM, Friday, May 15, 2020. The bids will be
opened publicly commencing at 11:30 AM on the same day in the Lower Level Conference
Room, Warwick City Hall.

Please note both the date and time has been changed.

Should this bid opening be changed again, an addendum will follow.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation at this time.




